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POSTPONEMENT OF BOARD MEETING

Reference is made to the announcement of The Sincere Company, Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) dated 14 March 2022 in 
relation to a meeting of the board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) to be held 
on 28 March 2022 for the purpose of considering and approving, among other matters, 
the final results of the Group for the ten months ended 31 December 2021 (“FP2021”) 
and considering the payment of final dividend, if any (the “Board Meeting”).

The Board wishes to inform the shareholders that due to certain staffing interruptions 
arising from both work from home and office quarantine arrangements occurred in the 
last month, the Company has experienced slight delay in the audit schedule in respect of 
the preparation of the consolidated financial results of the Group for FP2021. As a result, 
the Company has today reconvened the Board Meeting to be held on 31 March 2022, 
instead of 28 March 2022.
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